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Proactive release of response(s) to information request(s) under the Official Information 
Act 1982  

The following 7 responses been proactively released:  

• 27 January 2022:  Bill of Rights inconsistencies 

• 16 March 2022:  Request for copy of a Claims Settlement Bill 

• 25 March 2022:  Covid-19 Public Health Response Act 

• 25 March 2022:  Inspection of the Covid-19 Health Response Act 2020 with Royal 
Assent 

• 21 April 2022:  Recruitment practices 

• 27 April 2022:  Budget resources for OIA handling 

• 20 May 2022:  FTE figures 

Please note information is current as at the date it was supplied to the requester, or as at 
the date outlined in the response. 

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if requested, 
would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Where this is the case, the 
relevant parts have been redacted and the sections of the OIA that would apply have been 
identified. If information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would 
outweigh the reasons for withholding it.  

 

Redacted Material/Key to Redaction Codes:  

• Personal details which would reveal the identity of the requesters and the names 
and signatures of Crown Law staff who prepared the responses, per section 9(2)(a) 
of the OIA to protect the privacy of natural persons. 
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